
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

November 23, 2016 

Ms. Jennifer Wham 
Office of the Chief of Protocol 
U.S. Department of State 
2201 C Street NW 
Washington, DC 20520 

VIA E-MAIL 

Dear Ms. Wham: 

Employees of the Federal Election Commission did not give gifts of more than minimal 
value (currently $375) to foreign individuals during FY 2016 (October 1, 2015 through 
September 30, 2016). 

Please contact me at (202) 694-1003 or apike@fec.gov if you need additional 
information. 

Sincerely, 
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'-A.my E. p· 

Deputy Director, Congressional Affairs 

-

mailto:apike@fec.gov



